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Summer 1 2024 

Attendance 
We had a fantastic attendance celebration on Monday 

morning. It was such a lovey way to start the new term and 
there were so many families who joined us. We will be doing 
our next one at the end of the Summer 2 Term so please try 

really hard to get that attendance up. Anyone with 97% and 
above will be invited but with special awards for our 100% 

attendance children. 
 

Please continue to ensure your child is not late for school but 
if there is an occasion that can’t be helped there is a form 
for you to fill out on arrival at school at the main office. 

If your child is absent/late please phone to give reasons (01773 
713429).   

If your child is going to be absent due to a medical 
appointment, which should be taken out of school times 

whenever possible, please keep appointment cards/letters and 
again there is a form for you to fill out at the office.  

 
Please remember schools are being asked not to grant any 

leave of absence unless it is exceptional and fines have to be 
issued for any time taken off during term time. 

 
In September 2013 the Education (Pupil Registration) 

(England) (Amendment) Regulations 2013 came into force. 
These regulations make it clear that Headteachers should not 

grant approval for any leave of absence during term-time, 
including holidays, unless there are exceptional circumstances. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Charges 
 
 

 

 

   

 
We hope you all had a wonderful Easter 

break. Staff have been busy preparing school 
for the children’s return. We will post 

pictures of school on dojo so you can see. 

 
 

Volunteers 
 

We will be sending out a form on our School 
Dojo page for people to fill in if they would 
like to do any volunteering e.g. reading with 

children. It will ask you when you have 
availability and if you have any particular 
skills you think we could utilise in school. 
Please look out for this form next week. 

Learning at Langley Mill Infants 
 

The Medium-Term Plans for this term have been added 
to the class pages on our website for you to see. 

Remember our Long-Term Plans are on there from 
September every year too. 

If you feel you have any resources or a particular skills 
set for any topics we are teaching please let your child’s 

class teacher know. 
 

The children have been working really hard on their 
independence skills this year to enable them to become 

even better learners. We are so proud of them all. 
 

Please continue to support us with the home learning. 
Our focus currently is Reading and Phonics. 

 Diary Dates 
Monday 15th April- School re-opens 
                         -Attendance Celebration 
Thursday 18th April – Road Safety Workshops for Rec, Yr1 
& Yr2. 
                            -Fire Safety Talk for Yr2 

May = National Share a Story Month 
Wednesday 1st May - ACES Day 
Friday 3rd May (3.30pm) – Story time in the Library with 
Miss Hughes (this event will have a signing up sheet due to 
space. More info to follow) 
Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday (School will be closed) 
Thursday 9th May (10.45am & 2.30pm) – Nursery (CCM) 
Parent workshop 
Thursday 16th May (9.15am) – Reception (DDM) Parent 
workshop 
Friday 17th May – Year 1 trip to Tamworth Castle 
                       - IDAHOBIT Day 
Thursday 23rd May (9.15am) – Year 2 (FFM) Parent 
workshop 
Friday 24th May- Break up for Half Term 
 
Monday 3rd June – School Re-opens after half term. 
 
If there is anything we need you to do linked to any of 
these events we will send information out nearer the time. 

Thank you 

Don’t forget to ask if there is anything we can support you with. 

From Mrs Gardner and the Langley Mill Team        

 

Dojo 
We hope you are enjoying dojo as much 
as we are. We love sharing the children’s 

learning with you every day. The 
children also love coming to 3 o’clock 
club if they have got to the top of the 
bucket by receiving 3 dojos in a day 
linked to our 4 foundations; Learn, 

Aspire, Respect & Serve. 
 

 


